MADERA WATER DISTRICT
MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE MADERA WATER DISTRICT

AND MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE
MADERA WATER DISTRICT GROUNDWATER SUSTAINABILITY AGENCY

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE
The regular meeting of the Board of Directors of the Madera Water District and the
meeting of the Board of Directors of the Madera Water District Groundwater Sustainability
Agency scheduled for Wednesday, September 9, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. have been cancelled. The
next regular meetings are scheduled for Wednesday, October 14, 2020 at 9:00 a.m.

If you have any questions, please call (559) 674-4944.
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Dated: August 27, 2020




